
 

 

 

Request for Proposal MED-24-001 Provider Cost Audits and Rate Setting Services 

 
Bidder Questions and Agency Responses Round 2 – August 11, 2022 

 

The table below lists all questions that were received by 3:00 PM CST on July 22, 2022, by the Agency regarding RFP MED 24-001 

Provider Cost Audits and Rate Setting Services and the Agency responses to these questions. There were no questions submitted in 

Round 1.  

 

Question 
Number 

RFP Page(s) and 
Section Numbers 

Bidder Question/Clarification/Suggestion 
For Change 

Agency Response 

1 Page 13/ 
Operations and 
Page 24/ 
Performance 
Measures 

“Page 13, section 1.3.1.3.E.4, states, “On 
an annual basis, the Contractor shall submit 
a report of prospective rate calculations to 
the Agency”.  Page 24, section 1.3.2.D.1, 
states, “The Contractor shall complete 
GEMT Cost Report Reviews within 90 
business days from the date a GEMT cost 
report is received from a qualified provider”. 
Currently the contractor is not required to 
complete each GEMT cost report review 
within 90 days however, they must be 
completed in order to submit the annual 
report by July 1 of each year. Is it the intent 
of the State to change the performance 
measure requirement for GEMT?” 

Yes, the Agency intends to ensure there is 
a timeframe around completion of received 
work to ensure cost reports are completed 
in a timely manner. 

  


